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Dear Parents, 

We are nearing the end of an unprecedented school year with a third term 
which required a technological leap on behalf of both the teaching staff and 
students. No doubt these newly acquired skills will enhance our way of 
teaching and will be valuable assets for our students for the coming years. 

As communicated at the end of May, Friday 26th of June will mark the end of 
the school year for all Middle School students and, from Monday 22nd, we will 
have the pleasure of welcoming back our 4ème students. In order to guarantee 
irreproachable health and safety conditions, this return to class will take place 
in half-groups as has been the case for 6ème and 5ème students since the 2nd 
of June. 

Students who will not return to the Middle School before the summer holiday 
will continue their learning online which will be maintained throughout next 
week. 

You will find attached the new protocol that will take effect as of Monday. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our teaching staff for their 
resolute investment, for having succeeded in providing a stimulating learning 
environment online and finally for having completed their syllabus at the end 
of this unprecedented third term: Mission accomplished! 

I also want to thank all of our students for showing such resilience and I 
congratulate all of them for their incredible adaptability. Each one of them has 
shown the same dedication and will to progress, and has overcome the 
challenges of the new digital environment. 

Finally, I want to heartily thank all parents for their messages of support 
throughout these three months and for accompanying us in these exceptional 
circumstances. 

Wishing you all a very good evening, 

Kind regards, 
 

Christopher-James DANIEL 
DEPUTY HEAD OF THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
ROUND SQUARE REPRESENTATIVE  

 


